BACK TO THE
"113" CLUB

Sue Barbour

and the Four Freshmen Society 2013 Convention,
Admiral. Fort Wayne, Indiana

Can you imagine? As we celebrate the 2013 Society Convention in Fort
Wayne, Indiana, it will have been 65 uninterrupted years since our favorite
musical group began its first professional gig on September 20, 1948 at the 113
Club in Fort Wayne. Also, imagine this: the 2013 Convention will be held in
the sparkling, spacious Grand Wayne Convention Center on the exact location
of the original 113 Club at 113 West Washington Street. What a coincidence!
Sixty-five years will have passed next year, but the Freshmen sound remains
timeless, and we're looking forward to seeing and hearing the current guys.

The Convention Center is connected to the newly renovated Hilton Hotel,
our convention hotel, and both facilities are conveniently located within a short
walk of nearby restaurants and attractions in the downtown area. The Hilton
offers free parking in an attached parking garage, a free shuttle from the airport
and very reasonable rates.

So. . . mark your calendars now and plan to join your many Society friends
and Four Freshmen fans in Fort Wayne from September 5 to 7, 2013. The
convention Planning Committee is already hard at work to make the 2013
gathering one of the best ever! We hope to see you then. Convention details
will be available in January 2013. Registration begins February 1, 2013.
Don't miss it!

Marlene Lobsiger and Dave Blackwell
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